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May 17, 2018 

 

RE: Edwards Rd. Construction 

 

Dear Resident or Property Owner: 

 

We are contacting you to inform you that on June 4, Jagoe Public Company, a contractor for the 

City of Denton, will begin street reconstruction on Edwards Rd. from Camino Real Tr. to 

Swisher Rd. (see map on back). Weather conditions and contractor scheduling may impact the 

plans, but we hope to have the project completed by September 10. This project is part of the 

Bond Program. 

 

Due to the deteriorating condition of the asphalt and subgrade, reconstruction will include: 

 Utility line location to verify depth of utility lines 

 Drainage pipe upgrades (performed by the City of Denton) 

 Damaged concrete replacement (curb, valley gutters, driveways, etc.)                                              

 Removal of nine inches of asphalt (milling process)  

 Stabilization of subgrade and nine inch asphalt installation    

During this time, there will be no parking on the street and there will be limited access to 

driveways while crews are present. A door hanger will be placed on your front door to notify you 

prior to your driveway being blocked. If your driveway is blocked and you need temporary 

access in or out, you can speak with an on-site crew member directly, or call Utilities Dispatch at 

(940) 349-7000 (choose option 3) to have someone notify the crews. Detours will be provided 

when necessary. As part of the project, replacement sod may be placed in your yard and is the 

homeowner’s responsibility to irrigate. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience, and we hope that you will appreciate the new street when 

the project is completed. If you have any questions, please contact Robbin Webber at (940) 

349-7146, or at Robbin.Webber@cityofdenton.com. 
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